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Tuesday, 07 June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Summer Fair 

 

The Dance club have been asked to perform at the Summer fair this Saturday 15th June. The 

children have been informed and hopefully they have told you about the upcoming performance.  

 

Sophia - the Dance Club Instructor - has asked me to let you know we are planning for them to 

perform at 12:40. The performance will be undertaken in the Junior School Playground just in 

front of the stage. It would be great if your child could arrive 1 hour before to allow for some 

rehearsal time with Sophia.  

 

Please can your child wear colourful summer clothes with jogging trousers (no skirts or dresses). 

They can then change into something else if it suits them. 

 

If your child cannot make the summer fair for whatever reason, please let me know as soon as 

possible so I can inform Sophia and she can make the necessary changes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Daniel 

 

Music Teacher 

 

 


